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Toys for Kids—Making Magic Happen at EOB 

Thanks to the generosity and support of the Emmett O’Brien 
Staff our school was able to raise $500.00 for TEAMS Toys 
4 Kids Campaign.  The money we donate will be used to buy 
toys wholesale to be distributed to children and families right 
here in the Valley.  Thanks to all of your generous donations 
we exceeded our goal by doubling our Jingle Bell Sponsor-

ship status and we are now recognized as a Sleigh Bells Sponsor. 

Special thanks to all of the trades and other school departments and individuals that donated amaz-
ing baskets and items for our event. Thanks to the Culinary Arts Department for providing the coffee 
and refreshments. Through our collective efforts we 
were a part of “Making the Magic Happen” right here in 
our own community. 

~~ Debra Anderson 
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Virtual Talent Show 

During the month 
of December, 
students and 
staff were asked 
to participate in 
“EOB’s Got Tal-
ent” virtual show.  
Students and 

teachers submitted videos that where posted on 
a website for all to see and vote for their favorite 
act. 

A special message was provided by SkillsUSA 
and the Staff Community and EOB. 

Participants included: 

 - Kaelanny Feliciano (Singing) 

 - Wyatt Finley (Guitar) 

 - Joseph Kohut (Singing) 

 - Tori Noel (Acting/Monologue) 

 - Kayla & Lexi Strengoswki (Flute Duet) 

 - Nathan Zack (Drums) 

 - IST Robot (Holiday Message) 

 - Mrs. Andrade (Dance) 

Students were asked to vote for their favorite act.   

 

 

 

 

The votes were counted and the winning acts 
were: 

  - 1st Place: Kaelanny Feliciano 

  - 2nd Place: Nathan Zack 

  - 3rd Place: Kayla & Lexi Strengowski 

CONGRATULATIONS TO ALL THE WINNERS 
AND PARTICIPANTS!! 

Special thanks to the PFO for sponsoring this fun 
event! 

Welcome Back Mrs. Lebouthillier! 

This month we welcomed back Mrs. Lebouthilli-
er.  The “Sunshine Club” presented her with an 
arrangement and wishes for a speedy recovery.   

 

 


